
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE: May 26, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Protective Footwear for Public

 Service 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: June 6, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: On the Scope of Service in paragraph V, it states that the protective footwear 
provided is to be steel toe.  Is there a reason for the safety toe to be restricted to the steel only 
selection? 

 
Response: No, Proposals may offer pricing on safety toe materials other than steel toe as long as 
the proposed footwear meets or exceeds OSHA standards. 
 
With this clarification, the Evaluation Criteria regarding pricing in the event of Proposer offering 
a pricing schedule will be updated as follows: 
  
 “If Proposer is offering a pricing schedule, the evaluation will be based upon the
 percentage off the most commonly requested footwear types (6- and 8-inch safety toe
 boots, athletic style safety toe shoe)." 
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